
Thanet Primary Schools Cross Country 
 
On Saturday 27th February a team of Garlinge children took part in the Thanet Primary Schools Cross 
Country at Quex Park.  This was the second of two annual events and was once again a great 
success. We had one of our largest teams taking part most of them from year 4. All the children 
taking part did very well and everyone completed the course winning a well-deserved medal. Thank 
you to everyone who supported this event and all the children who were a credit to their school. All 
results and pictures are on the Thanet AC website 
 
 
 


